
 
 

 
     
 
 
 

 
Newsletter – July 2024 

 
 
 
 
We appreciate everyone who roped with OTRA for the 2024 season! 
 
Congratulations to all the winners at each District’s Finals. Next month, we will be able to 
announce the results for High Point in each District and the Top 3 Regular Season High 
Point Winners. Since the Clovis District delayed their District Finals, we have to wait for it 
to be completed before determining the end of the regular season points results. 
 
We are busy prepping for Finals and are ready to see everyone in Abilene! 
Be sure to look for all OTRA Finals results in next month’s issue.  
 
You can keep up to date with Finals information on the Original Team Roping FaceBook 
page. If you want to tune into live Finals action, get signed up on the Teton Ridgle Plus 
website for livestreaming planned for this year.  The site is https://tetonridgeplus.com  and 
sign up is free!  
 
Have a safe and fun summer! 

 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 

 


